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Allergy Aw@lfe School

MESSAGE FROM THE COLLEGE NURSE

Just a friendly reminder that we have a large number of students and staff who have
nut allergies.

Some of these allergies are life-threatening to those individuals. Therefore our College is ‘Allergy
Aware’ and we ask that you do not send any products that contain nuts to College. The
integrated nature of our College means that any student who brings these items to College
could inadvertently contribute to a crisis for these students.

Thank you for your understanding and support.

Ms Karen Tindall
College Nurse
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